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Georgia O’Keeffe Museum Announces Public 

Listening Sessions for New Museum Campus 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE — August 12, 2021 (Santa Fe, NM) — The Georgia O’Keeffe 

Museum has announced five public listening sessions for the Santa Fe community to learn more 

about the Museum’s plans to build a new museum campus. The project – including a new building 

and almost an acre of community green space at 123 Grant Avenue in Santa Fe – is currently in 

the design and approvals phase and is set to open its doors in late 2024.  

“We are centering New Mexico–the people and cultures, rich history, and landscape–in how we 

present our stories and rededicating ourselves to serving the needs of local audiences,” Museum 

Director Cody Hartley said. “These sessions will provide us with valuable feedback as this project 

takes shape. We welcome all to provide their input on the design, development, and future 

programming of The New O’Keeffe.”  

All listening sessions will include a 30-minute presentation from members of the O’Keeffe 

leadership team followed by open dialogue with participants. In-person sessions are scheduled to 

be held in each of the four districts of the City of Santa Fe and one session will be held virtually. 

Masks will be required for attendees at all in-person meetings. Registration is required for the 

virtual session.  

Georgia O’Keeffe Museum Public Listening Sessions:  

• Tuesday, August 31st at 6 PM MDT 

First Presbyterian Church of Santa Fe 

208 Grant Ave, Santa Fe, NM 87501 

• Tuesday, September 7th at 6 PM MDT 

Capital High School Theater 

4851 Paseo del Sol, Santa Fe, NM 87507 

• Tuesday, September 21st at 6 PM MDT 

Santa Fe High School Theater 

2100 Yucca St, Santa Fe, NM 87505  

• Tuesday, September 28st at 6 PM MDT 

Santa Fe Community College Jemez Rooms 

6401 Richards Ave Santa Fe, NM 87508 

• Tuesday, October 5th at 6 PM MDT 

Meeting via Zoom. Register here to attend.   

In the event a cancellation is necessary for an in-person session, participants are encouraged to 

attend the virtual meeting on October 5. Register here to attend the virtual session.  

https://theokeeffe.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_vIvtVFHuQEqTiueji3ycIA
https://theokeeffe.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_vIvtVFHuQEqTiueji3ycIA
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For meeting accommodations, contact Renee Lucero at rlucero@okeeffemuseum.org or 

505.946.1063. More information about The New O’Keeffe Project can be found here. 

### 

 

For media inquiries, please contact:  

Renee Lucero  

Public Relations Manager  

505.946.1063  

rlucero@okeeffemuseum.org   

 

ABOUT THE GEORGIA O’KEEFFE MUSEUM: Since 1997, the Georgia O’Keeffe Museum has 

shared the art, life, and story of Georgia O’Keeffe  with visitors from around the world. Located in 

New Mexico, where Georgia O’Keeffe lived the final decades of her life, the O’Keeffe has sites 

and experiences in two historic destinations, Santa Fe and Abiquiú. For more information, please 

visit okeeffemuseum.org 
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